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Dear Parents,

This is to i.nforrn you that as per the governmentt

decision we are going to open the school for the Classes

Sod to 7th from 10th November and the Classes lst ft tnd

fiom 15th November, 2A2L. The other classes i.e., 8th ta

1O+2 rnrill continue as usual.
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Note: The students who are suffering from the cold, cough

and fever are not needed to attend the school.

Principal

T#se'olrhr&rr'!YHX
SnmiltxStrsrr


